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MODIFICATION TO RESIDENTIAL & RETAIL DEVELOPMENT 
AT 22-26 ALBERT STREET, FRESHWATER 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Reference is made to Council's letter dated 22 June 2015 with regard to the abovementioned 
development proposal, which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime) 
for comment. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the subject application and raises no objection to the Section 96 
(IA) modification to Development Consent DA2012/1235 for internal modifications. 

Any inquiries can be directed to Jana Jegathesan by telephone on 8849 2313 or by email at 
development.sydney(grms.nsw.gov.au 

Yours sincerely 

Angela Malloch 
Senior Land Use Planner 
Network and Safety Management 
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